NSW

Department of Planning and Environment GOVERNMENT
Stephanie Ballango Our Ref: SSD-9835-PA-112
Director

Consultant to Infrastructure NSW

P.O. Box R220

Royal Exchange, NSW 1225

03/06/2022
Dear Ms. Ballango,

Redevelopment of Sydney Football Stadium — Stage 2 (SSD-9835)
Consultation on Draft Event Management Plan, Condition D28

| refer to a consultation letter dated 17 March 2022 issued by the Fire and Rescue NSW
(FRNSW) regarding an Event Management Plan (EMP) under condition D28 of the project
Development Consent for the Sydney Football Stadium Redevelopment - Stage 2 (SSD-9835).

| note that the EMP with supporting documents, including evidence of consultation with
identified agencies, has been submitted to the Planning Secretary for approval under condition
D28 of SSD-9835 under a separate post approval submission (Case Id SSD-9835-PA-123).

The Department review of the EMP is yet to occur.

We will advise you of the outcome of our assessment of the EMP once our review of the plan
with supporting documents is completed.

If you have any questions on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Matt Wood at
matthew.wood@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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